
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 www.TheGoodShepherdCatholicPrimarySchool.org.uk 

@TheGoodShepherdNorthampton 
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Rainbow  

Newsletter no. 26 

7th May 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Miruna S 5th May 

Holly H 5th May  

R1A 

 Jayden N 10th May 

2C 

Archie B 7th May 

4P 

5C 

Elvis O D 10th May 

5A 

Christina D 3rd May 

Mia B 4th May  

6P 

Mrs Rainbow couldn’t pick just one star this 

week! Everyone in 5C is a star because of their 

engaging work, polite manners, for helping each 

other, and for staying focused. 

Nursery and Reception’s caterpillars are 

growing! Hopefully we will see them turn 

into butterflies soon! 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception had a stage show this week 

which is part of their RSE to show how 

unique we all are.  

Have you heard our wonderful new phone 

message recorded by Ella Mae and Ahmed? 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to inform us of any absences via 

phone on the absence line or by ParentMail. 

 

In Year 3 and 4’s science lessons, they’ve been having so 

much fun searching for living things in their environment! 

Their main focus was to hunt for invertebrates in our 

school forest and then used a classification key to classify 

and label their characteristics. 

 

Year 2 children have been using drama to explore how 

the women felt as they went to visit Jesus' tomb and 

found it empty! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have had: 

1. 10 students arriving late 

on 13 occasions.  

2. This equates to 150 

minutes of learning 

LOST! 

3. 4 students with 

unauthorised absences. 

 
Congratulations to 4P for getting 100% attendance! 

That’s amazing! It was a close one again this week. 

Please remember, if your child is absent from school you 

must contact the school each day of their absence. 

 

 

Reminder! 

Please remember that we are a nut free school 

which means you should be sure not to include any 

products with nuts in your child’s packed lunch for 

the wellbeing of other students. 

Northampton's Sons of Erin Gaelic 

Football Club 

 

 

Gaelic Football Training Saturday mornings 

10.30-11.30 on the racecourse (just opposite 

Trinity Avenue). All children aged 8-14 

welcome! Check out their Facebook page 

here for more information and contact 

details. 

 

The children had a great time in Rainbow 

Room today painting and upcycling old tires to 

be made into plant pots! 

https://www.facebook.com/Northamptons-Sons-of-Erin-GFC-199957213436243/

